

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

K-12 Schools, Assessment & Federal Programs

Tim Vlasak, Director

148 North Binkley Street Soldotna, Alaska 99669-7553
Phone (907) 714-8892 Fax (907) 262-6354

Dear Parent:

The District receives federal funding through Title VII based on the number of Native Alaskan/American Indian children enrolled in District Schools. In order for your child to be counted for this purpose, the enclosed Title VII Student Eligibility Certification Form must be completed.

This form DOES NOT need to be completed every year.

If you have already completed a Title VII form for your child in the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District, it will remain on file as long as your child is enrolled in this district.

KPBSD uses the money received through Title VII to meet the educational needs of Native Alaskan/American Indian children through tutorial services. To establish the eligibility of your child, please complete all the information on the attached form. A form must be completed for each child in your family enrolled in the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District.

Please complete the following fields on the form:

- Child's name and date of birth, current school and grade.
- Name of tribe, band or group as defined on the form.
- Name of the individual through whom the child has eligibility (either the child, parent or grandparent).
- Membership number and address of tribe or corporation (if readily available).
- Parent signature and address.

Once completed, the form will remain on file as long as your child is enrolled in the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District.

Sincerely,

Tim Vlasak, Director, Federal Programs

Hannah Vincent, ELL Specialist/Title VII Support